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BOB BAKER 
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EXPIRY DATE: 15

th
 December 2018 

TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 

PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may 

be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich 

 
 

WOOLWICH REACH 
 

INSTALLATION OF GALLIONS BUOY 
 

Further to the installation of the North Woolwich Barge Roads off Gallions Point, on the 21st 
November 2018 a new starboard lateral buoy will be installed in the location marked on the 
chartlet below. 
 
This buoy will be known as Gallions Buoy and will display the light characteristics Fl.G.3s  
 

 
 
Further details will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14. 

 

http://www.pla.co.uk/

